
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: barbara ward <barbara.ward11@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 9:24 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul); Brendmoen, Amy (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); 

Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: Appeal for 1372 Victoria

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Attached please see the photos of the raccoon family in Chuck’s roof.  I have a few more pics if need be. 
They come out at dusk each evening.  The babies are getting larger so I’m sure they will move eventually, but for now 
they are enjoying their time. 
 
Barb Ward 
651-336-5359 
 
 

 
 
 

On Jul 8, 2021, at 2:26 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 



1372 Victoria Ave -Neighbor took these photos 

 

  



1372 Victoria Ave -Neighbor took these photos 

 

  



1372 Victoria Ave -Neighbor took these photos 
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